
West Village Construction Update June 2024

constructionupdate@westvillage.com.au  Disclaimer: The information provided in this update is indicative only and subject to change.

This update provides the West Village community with information about construction works in the West Village precinct. Construction permits allow for hours 
of work from 6.30am to 6.30pm from Monday to Saturday. Occasional out-of-hours works occur with permission from authorities.

Allere: Uno & Duo
On Allere Uno, the level 18 slab pour was completed. On the lower 
levels, external balustrades and glazing is now reaching level 13, with 
level 14 now 75% completed. 

On Allere Duo, the level 12 slab pours were completed early June, with 
preparations are underway for the level 13 slabs. External façade 
waterproofing has been finished up to level 8, along with external 
painting up to level 7. 

The Common: 
Rejuvenation 
works on the 
grass for the 
Common and in 
front of Picnic 
Café continue and 
remains closed to 
public.

Traffic Management Change
As construction progresses at West Village, 
the Mollison Street car park exit has been 
temporarily changed to left turn only during 
construction hours, expected to continue until 
October 2024. Additional traffic control 
measures are in place to ensure the safety of 
pedestrians during this time.
 
Right and left turns into the car park from 
Mollison Street will still be permitted, unless 
otherwise advised by traffic controllers.
 
We appreciate your patience during this time 
as the Village continues to grow.
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